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Tim Carroll

From: Jeff Menné <jmenne@leftright.tv>
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 4:14 PM
To: Tim Carroll
Cc: Brian A. Cioffi (bcioffi@vineyard.net); Assistant Exec Sec; Bill Rossi 

(billrossimv@gmail.com); Jonathan E. Mayhew (jonathanmayhew@ymail.com); Tim 
Carroll (tcarroll@vineyard.net); Warren Doty (warrendoty@verizon.net)

Subject: Re: HGTV - Filming Request

Hi Tim,  
 
Thanks for the quick response back! I understand Lucy Vincent and Squibnocket are private beaches so 
we will not need to film on these.  
 
Would we be required to obtain a permit to film on Menemsha Beach if we are just getting B-Roll shots 
like people playing, eating, walking on the beach, sunset shots, etc? If so, what steps do I need to take 
to make sure we would be on the agenda for the Board of Selectmens on June 17th? We are filming all 
over the island as well. Is this meeting just for the town of Chilmark?  
 
Thanks! 
On Jun 5, 2014, at 3:38 PM, Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov> wrote: 
 
> Jeff 
>                 Lucy Vincent Beach is restricted to access by town residents holding a permit from June 1 – 
Sept 30 each year.  Squibnocket Beach is restricted June 15 – Sept 1.  Menemsha is open to the public. 
>                 Any commercial interest wanting to conduct a filming on town facilities would have to have 
the permission of the Board of Selectmen.  They meet again on June 17.  The deadline for seeking to be 
on that agenda is Friday June 13th.  
> Traditionally, the Selectmen do not grant permission to film on Lucy Vincent and Squibnocket Beaches. 
> Tim 
>   
> From: Jeff Menné [mailto:jmenne@leftright.tv]  
> Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 2:37 PM 
> To: execsec@chilmarkMA.gov 
> Subject: HGTV - Filming Request 
>   
> Good Afternoon,  
>   
> I'm the Field Coordinator on a new HGTV show called Island Life that will be filming on Martha's 
Vineyard 6/23 - 6/29. We are looking to film all over the island get all the iconic shots that we can. Are 
there any restrictions/permits needed to film on the beaches in Chilmark? We would be a very small 
crew and wouldn't be blocking any sidewalks or roadways. 
> -Lucy Vincent Beach 
> -Menemsha Public Beach 
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> -Squibnocket beach 
> -Owen Park Beach 
> -Tisbury Town Beach 
>   
> Let me know what you think. Also, if you have any suggestions to help us capture iconic Martha's 
Vineyard please feel free to throw them our way! Thanks so much! Please don't hesitate to give me a call 
if you have any questions.  
>   
> Thanks! 
> Jeff 
> ____________________ 
> Jeff Menné 
> Field Coordinator 
> Left Right TV 
> 39 W 19th St, 9th Floor 
> New York, NY 10011 
> c. 479.531.6264 
> jmenne@leftright.tv 
 
____________________ 
Jeff Menné 
Field Coordinator 
Left Right TV 
39 W 19th St, 9th Floor 
New York, NY 10011 
c. 479.531.6264 
jmenne@leftright.tv 
 
 
 
 


